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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Aaron Mann <aaronamann@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2019 1:48 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License application 20190000396

Hello, I live at 1794 James Ave. I’m writing to share my support for the license application for liquor on sale at 475 
Fairview Ave. S. We are excited to welcome them to the neighborhood. Thank you, 
 
Aaron Mann 
m: +1.312.543.1038 


